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To: All Yukon First Nations Executive Directors
	
Attention: Executive Directors:

Re:	Labour Market Framework

I am writing to invite Yukon First Nations to participate in an open dialogue on how we can work together to strengthen the relationship between First Nation Governments and Advanced Education.  This meeting will present an opportunity to discuss how we can improve our communications, and how we can most effectively work together on various initiatives.

The meeting will take at the Coast High Country Inn (Located at 4051 4 Avenue, Whitehorse) in room B2 on November 4, 2014 from 9:00am-1:00pm. Lunch will be provided. The Department of Education will reimburse travel for one representative from each Yukon First Nation; however, First Nations are welcome to send more than one representative.  We suggest sending the First Nation’s Education Director, although anyone you choose to send is more than welcome.

We ask that you please RSVP your attendance by October 20th, 2014 to:








Jean-Sébastien Blais
867.456.6162


Jean-Sebastien.Blais@gov.yk.ca

Sincerely,



Shawn Kitchen
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Advanced Education

cc:	Yukon First Nation Education Directors
	First Nation Education Commission	
